
Town of Wales 

The Parks Commission 

will meet at 6:30 p.m. 

on Monday April 11th 

at the Needham Park  

on Stafford Road. 

Please come prepared for some yard work, as this will be 

a working meeting. 

 

We will meet at the Sichols Beach Park in May. 

 

The items listed which may be discussed at the meeting are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair. 

Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for 

discussion to the extent permitted by law. 

 

 

 

 

 


